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Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year! 
It’s going to be great! 

 
It is wonderful to see the excitement of our teachers, 
administrators, and support staff as we prepare to 
welcome students to the 2016-2017 school year.  
There has been a flurry of activity in the buildings and 
at the FAB as everyone prepares for students to 
arrive this week. 

As we look towards this school year, we know it is 
going to be a busy one.  With all the changes our 
district will see in the 17-18 school year, we are going 
to do a great deal of preparation this year.  In 
addition, we have to remember, we have a wonderful 
group of young people in front of us right now who 
are excited to learn and need our unwavering 
attention to make the 16-17 school year a 
memorable one. 

During the 16-17 school year, all of our buildings will 
continue to be a part of the Ohio Improvement Plan 
Process.  This is a process which helps our district 
comply with 3301-35-01 of the Ohio Revised Code 
and keeps us modeling what lifelong learning looks 
like for our students, families, and community.  In our 
district level plan, there are three major categories 
which will remain as focal points. 

 Effectively using meaningful data during TBT, 
BLT, and DLT meetings 

 Utilizing research based strategies to engage 
ALL learners, in every class, every day 

 Building positive lasting relationships with 
students and their families. 

 
Each building is unique and may have a different 
approach to addressing these needs.  Your BLT will 
be sharing your building’s plan in the near future. 

 
September 2 is right around the corner… 

September 2nd is our second in-service day of the 
2016-2017 school year.  It will be a focused day in an 
effort to help all of us learn more strategies to use to 
fully engage our students.  Below is a draft of the 
schedule for the day.  More details will be out soon. 
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FCSD Teachers and Administrators… Learning, Growing, Laughing, Together.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make it a great one! 

 

“The time is always right to do what is right.” 
Martin Luther King, Jr. 

 


